
Andrew Taylor, Energy Law 
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 

Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 
BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

December 17, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2010-0136 –Kingston Hydro Corporation ("Kingston Hydro")  
 
We are writing to request an extension to file a Settlement Proposal in the above-referenced proceeding. 
The parties are in the process of preparing a Settlement Proposal (partial), but will not be in a position to 
file it by the December 23, 2010 deadline. In light of the upcoming holidays, we request an extension 
until early January.  
  
 
Thank you, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


